December 12, 2017

Notes from the Bid Opening held Tuesday, December 12, 2017 at 9:00 AM, at the Keene Town Hall. The following individuals were present: Joseph P. Wilson, Supervisor, Ryan Hall, Kate Magnan and Ellen Estes, Town Clerk.

Two sealed bids were received following the Town's Notice to Bidders advertising for the purchase of a 2018 – 15 Passenger Van.

Ryan Hall opened the following two bids:

- Egglefield Bros. Inc. bid \$33,385.00
- Marchese Ford, Inc. bid \$33,989.00

These bids, as opened, will be presented to the Town Board during tonight's Town Board Meeting for their acceptance.

This bid opening was adjourned at 9:06 AM.

Ellen S. Estes, Town Clerk December 12, 2017